
January 15, 2021 

Dear Global-J Applicants, 

Graduate School of Letters, Arts and Sciences, Waseda University 

 

Response to the COVID-19 for 2021 Admissions 

 

Due to the rapid spread of the COVID-19, we have decided to change the Interview method as follows: 

 

Before the change 

Domestic applicants: In-person interview at Waseda University Toyama Campus 

Overseas applicants: Online interview 

 

After the change 

All applicants: Online interview 

* The interview date will not be changed from the application guidelines. Please refer to page 16. For more 

information, we will send the email to the successful applicants of the first stage. 

 

We use the Zoom meeting. The applicants must prepare their own usage environment.  

Before the actual online interview, please test your internet connection by joining a test meeting 

(https://zoom.us/test). 

 

 Internet connection 

You are responsible for preparing a stable Internet connection. To ensure a stable connection, we 

strongly recommend that you connect to a wired LAN via a cable rather than a wireless LAN (e.g., 

Wi-Fi). Please be aware that the university cannot be held responsible for any technical or network 

trouble occurring during the online interview. 

 Audio/ Visual Equipment 

You will need a webcam and a microphone to use the system. You can use a built-in webcam on your 

computer. 

 Location 

As well as preparing the above environment, you must prepare a room where you can ensure that no 

third parties will enter.  

Please ensure to prepare an environment where you can have an interview without any disturbances. 

 For your information 

Zoom Help Center https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us 

 

[Contact] Admission Section, Administrative Office of the Faculty of Letters, Arts and Sciences, 

Waseda University 

toyama-adm@list.waseda.jp 
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